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SUBJECT letter of recommendation 25-3-2022 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to state that Mr. Stijn Dries was employed at BETA for a period of one year, 
between April 2019 and May 2020. As partner and architect at BETA, I can recommend Mr. 
Dries as a valuable member of your design team. 

Replying to our job posts on various websites and recruitment media, Mr. Dries stood out with 
an intriguing CV and portfolio. After reviewing many applications, Mr. Dries impressed us with 
his hands-on attitude and relevant practical experience. 

During his tenure at BETA, Mr. Dries had two main objectives at the office. The first and 
foremost objective was to assist in the design and documentation of Oostenburg; our first 
major residential project in the historic heart of Amsterdam. In this important project, Mr. Dries 
was responsible for defining design iterations; delegating these within the team, and producing 
design reports for both the clients and the design team as a whole. Mr. Dries was also 
responsible for the planning application. 

While the design for the Oostenburg project was paramount, it was compounded by the fact 
that BETA was making the transition to a BIM (ArchiCAD) environment. This made it his second 
objective to establish efficient workflows in the office using his extensive ArchiCAD experience. 

Mr. Dries was a very valuable member of the BETA team, during which time we’ve come to 
know him as a team player who is a dedicated designer of both architecture and the design 
process that preludes. In short, we can highly recommend Mr. Dries. Should you wish to contact 
us, please feel free to do so using the details provided. 

With kind regards, 

  

A.T.W.M. van Oppen  

architect / partner 
BETA office for architecture and the city  

 

 






